PRODUCT SAFETY
SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES ~2- SEPTEMBER 18, 1981

. information. The Committee decided that a statement of the

extent of the recall advertising should be included in future

minutes.

PRODUCT SAFETY WARNINGS -~ FIREARMS

The feasibility, economics and estimated effectiveness of

placing warnings on firearms was discussed. Firearms Research
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Wwould¥le requlred and incremental operating costs were expected

to approach $55,000. They also were not in favor of placing a
warning on the gqun and thought that advertising would be more

effective. . i . . T
Legal advice regarding warning language . -

REDACTED ATTORNEY CLIENT—WORK PRODUCT

PRIVILEGED

Marketing felt it was important to have the warning on the
gun but saw complications resulting in keeping instruction manuals

for each design change of the gun.
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